
 

Welcome to THE SHIP!  

 

Message from the Principal 

Dear Viking F-A-M-I-L-Y (Students, Parents/Guardians & Staffulty): 

My favorite time of year is the start of another school year, and the energy it brings, but my 

favorite season is the fall. As I sit in my office composing this letter with my office window 

wide open, I can hear our Colorado and American flags clanking against our aluminum 

flagpole out front, feel the brisk autumn air blowing in with the sweet smell of a wood-burning 

fireplace from a University Acres neighborhood home, and hear the CSU marching band 

playing the school fight song in the distance at the old Scott-Lambkin Field as they get ready 

for the next home game. Just like the rhythm of the CSU band your Lesher staffulty is getting 

back into its rhythm and the cadence of in-person learning. We have re-normed our practices 

and procedures and are teaching kids how to do school again. And they are picking up what 

we’re putting down. 

 

Thank you for all your support and compliance with Larimer County Dept. of Health and 

Environment (LCDHE) mask wearing, contact tracing, and quarantining protocols etc. We are 

well-aware of the impact of ongoing quarantines and in some cases multiple quarantines for 

students over the past 12 weeks. We appreciate your resiliency and stamina. We remain 

hopeful now is not forever and we will get through these difficult pandemic times. Lesher will 

have a CO Dept. of Public Health and Environment (CDPHE) Mobile Bus Vaccine Clinic on 

campus again from 10am – 6 pm, Friday, 11/12 in the east side staff parking area off Ellis St. , 

3 weeks from the last time it was here during Vikings Night Out on Friday, 10/22. We had 

over 100 people get a shot that day and we want to make it easy to get the follow up dose. 

Here’s the appointment link: REGISTER for the Lesher vaccine clinic. The mobile clinic 

will be open to all members of our community. 

 

I read, listen to, and share a lot of leadership stuff. Some of you may have heard of the 

Maxwell Minute. If not, I’ll share one with you. The work we do at Lesher, the business my 

staffulty has chosen, public education, can be really difficult at times. John Maxwell of the 

Maxwell Minute spoke to DIGNITY last week. He said, “It’s not what happens to you… it’s 

what happens in you.” Self-talk can lead to catastrophizing and awfulizing at times. Especially 

over the past year and a half or so for many of us. As John Maxwell says at the very end of 

that 2-minute video (click the DIGNITY link to watch), choose not to surrender to the 

adversity in your life. Here’s the bottom line: We need each other. So, let’s hunker down and 

keep getting after it. As our staffulty continues to navigate a heavy workload and push forward 

toward the end of the 1st semester with our students on Friday, 12/17, let’s all keep our dignity 

intact and work together. 

 

Take care and be well F-A-M-I-L-Y… Forget About Me I Love You! 

 

Shine on, 

Dr. Tom Dodd, Principal 
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Cultivating an Attitude of Gratitude 

Heading into the winter season, we are feeling very 

grateful for our Lesher Family!  Thank you all- students, 

parents, guardians, volunteers, staff, community 

members… every one of you are an important part of 

the family.  As we cherish and cultivate our Attitude of 

Gratitude, we look to opportunities for all to share in the 

spirit of this season. 

http://www.larimerhealthconnect.org/
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continued... 

 

11
th

 Annual Adopt-A-Family Program 

We’re excited to announce Lesher’s 11th annual Adopt-a-Family school community service 

project! Every year we adopt roughly 20 families, all from our feeder elementary schools, 

and you can see some of the good we’ve done in the attached pictures from previous years 

(taken pre-Covid era). This is a great community service project that every adult and 

student in our school community can participate in! How you ask? By… 

• Donating essential household items (i.e. cleaning supplies, kitchen items, 

toiletries, food, etc.)…the families will request specific items that will be 

displayed in classrooms around our building after Thanksgiving break and 

there is a blank needs checklist attached for you to reference; 

• Donating new or like new clothing that fits specific family members (see 

needs’ checklist); 

• Donating gifts or gift cards; 

• Donating wrapping paper; 

• Writing cards/notes to the families (Spanish and English needed); and 

• Drawing pictures for younger family members. 

All items will be picked up or delivered to families on Saturday, December 11th. Please provide donations prior to Friday, 

December 10th. We welcome assistance from families, local businesses, and organizations. Please contact Waren Morrow 

(Assistant Principal) at wmorrow@psdschools.org or 472-3802; Ashley Broody (Counselor) at abroody@psdschools.org or 

472-3851; Lisa Crossland (Dean) at lcrossla@psdschools.org or 472-3850 or Veronica Carrillo (Español and family liaison) 

at veronicc@psdschools.org or 472-3853 if you have questions or would like to assist Lesher’s 2021 Adopt-a-Family project. 

Thank YOU and GO VIKINGS!!! 

http://www.fcconnexion.com/
https://www.summitstonehealth.org/
mailto:wmorrow@psdschools.org
mailto:abroody@psdschools.org
mailto:lcrossla@psdschools.org
mailto:veronicc@psdschools.org
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continued... 

11
th

 Annual Adopt-A-Family Program, continued... 

https://www.healthdistrict.org/cayac
https://www.educatius.org/Host-Families
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continued... 

continued... 

11
th

 Annual Adopt-A-Family Program, continued... 

http://www.poudrelibraries.org/
http://www.nationalcharityleague.org/chapter/fortcollins
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continued... 

11
th

 Annual Adopt-A-Family Program, continued... 

http://www.youthclinic.com/
mailto:joe.mivshek@km.com
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continued... 

11
th

 Annual Adopt-A-Family Program, continued... 

http://www.saludclinic.org/
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11
th

 Annual Adopt-A-Family Program, continued... 

 

continued... 

http://www.womensclinicnoco.com/
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11
th

 Annual Adopt-A-Family Program, continued... 

 

continued... 

mailto:SchoolNewsletterCompany@gmail.com
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11
th

 Annual Adopt-A-Family Program, continued... 
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Calling all Turkeys! 

Lesher's National Junior Honor Society will host a canned food drive from November 9-18.  These non-perishable food 

items will be donated to the Larimer County Food Bank along with the frozen turkeys. 
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Viking Volunteers -  

Back in Business! 

We are out of our Covid hibernation, 

slowly rebuilding our PTO, and would 

love for you to join us. What does a 

PTO in middle school look like? Four 

45-minute quarterly meetings, 2-3 staff 

appreciation activities like a holiday 

cookie exchange, a soup/salad 

luncheon, and Valentine's treats; a 

competitive grant program for staff and 

teachers, whose requests are reviewed 

and voted on by the PTO, and 1-2 

community building events like 

NordicFest and the Mother's Day 5k, so 

students and their parents have fun 

together. For 2021-2022, our goal is to 

restart the grant program, hold one staff 

appreciation event this winter, and help 

run the Mother's Day 5k in May.  

 

Choose your way to get involved: 

1) Sign up and read our quarterly 

emails: http://eepurl.com/2u_dj 

2) Make a one-time donation via 

SchoolPay (https://

psdschools.schoolpay.com) or 

drop a check off at the front office. 

A $50 donation per family is 

suggested, but any amount is 

appreciated. 

3) Come to one or all of our next three 

meetings: we'd love to meet you! 

The next meetings are on Nov 29, 

Feb 28, and April 11: all meetings 

are at 5:30pm in the Media Center 

4) Look for SignUp Genius emails to 

volunteer or donate items for one-

time event 

5) Jump on one of our teams: You do 

not need to be in charge of 

anything, but sharing your ideas 

and suggestions is great!  Email 

Lisa Cunningham 

at lisa.m.cunningham@protonma

il.com to chat about what works 

best for you. 

https://us9.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=776027d65abba9319d0b9c862&id=d027b8fe16
https://psdschools.schoolpay.com/
https://psdschools.schoolpay.com/
mailto:lisa.m.cunningham@protonmail.com
mailto:lisa.m.cunningham@protonmail.com
mailto:lisa.m.cunningham@protonmail.com
https://psdschools.schoolpay.com/
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School Accountability Committee (SAC) 

SAC (https://les.psdschools.org/school-accountability-committe-sac) meets quarterly to discuss, advise & make 

recommendations to Dr. Dodd regarding school progress, assessing & prioritizing needs, identifying resources, school 

spending, our School Unified Improvement Plan (SUIP), etc. 6:15 – 7pm, Lesher Media Center, Mondays, 11/29, 2/28, 

4/11.  Please consider joining this important organization. 

Expect Respect Committee 

BE A PART OF IMPROVING CULTURE AT LESHER: For the last five years, Lesher Middle School has implemented a 

Bullying Prevention and Education program thanks to a grant from the CDE.  As part of the grant requirements, a committee 

has been established to monitor the implementation of this program. A schoolwide curriculum called Expect Respect is being 

taught in ELO classrooms, and the committee has been named the Expect Respect Committee in accordance with these efforts. 

The committee is comprised of students from all grade levels, teachers, parents, an administrator, and community members. 

 

Currently, the Expect Respect Committee is in need of a few more parent volunteers, and perhaps their student(s), to be a part 

of our efforts here at Lesher.  The committee meets once a month (the last Monday of the month) for about an hour each 

time.  Some of the committee’s responsibilities include: 
 

• Establishing yearly goals for the reduction of bullying incidents at Lesher 

• Reviewing and modifying current bullying policies (if deemed necessary) 

• Analyzing student, teacher, and parent survey results on the overall school climate at Lesher to guide the direction 

of anti-bullying and climate change efforts at Lesher 

• Completing the annual self-assessment provided through the Bullying Prevention and Education Grant 

• Brainstorming educational events for parents and the Lesher community about the curriculum and other pertinent 

topics 

• Helping to discover blind spots and areas of improvement when we think about keeping our students safe 

 

Please consider being a part of this important and valued group of people shaping the future for students at Lesher Middle 

School.   If you are interested, please fill out this Google Form  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Kaiti Jones (kaitlynj@psdschools.org) 

 

Thank you, Lesher Family, for your willingness to share your time and generosity with us! 

https://les.psdschools.org/school-accountability-committe-sac
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfznhTcxzPSddFQ_bbACKNjMmUrqxHSaMx1CjPyxZ2L_0Nfnw/viewform
mailto:kaitlynj@psdschools.org
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November is National Homeless Youth Awareness Month 

Join PSD’s Efforts to Support Students Experiencing Homelessness. 

 

During the 2020-2021 school year, Poudre School District identified 1,432 students pre-k through 12th grade, or 4.7% of our 

student population, who experienced some form of homelessness and qualified for McKinney-Vento services. 

 

McKinney-Vento is a federal law and PSD program designed to provide students experiencing homelessness and housing 

insecurity with resources and protections. The main focus is to remove the educational barriers that those students face, placing 

an emphasis on immediate enrollment, attendance, and success.  McKinney-Vento services are available to all PSD children 

and youth, from birth to 21 years of age, who lack a fixed, regular, and adequate nighttime residence. Learn more about 

McKinney Vento on PSD’s McKinney-Vento webpage. 

 

What Can You Do to Help?  

• Raise Awareness - November is National Homeless Youth Awareness Month, and National Hunger and 

Homelessness Awareness Week is Nov. 13-21 (https://hhweek.org/). Please share this information with your 

family, friends, neighbors, and colleagues, and take the initiative to learn more about youth homelessness and its 

challenges.  

• Wear Green – Green is the official color of Homeless Youth Awareness Month.  Our McKinney-Vento staff and 

site McKinney-Vento Contacts will be wearing green on Wednesdays throughout the month to help bring attention 

to issue of homeless children, youth, and families in our community.  Please feel free to join us in this show of 

solidarity.   

• Donate - PSD’s McKinney-Vento program accepts monetary donations which are used to purchase things like gas 

cards, grocery cards, school supplies, undergarments/socks, clothing, coats, hygiene and household supplies, food, 

concurrent enrollment supplies, and much more. Our goal is to provide services that remove barriers and create a 

welcoming and safe school environment so that students can come to school, engage in learning, and succeed.  

 To Make a Donation: 

▪ Make check out to Poudre School District and write McKinney-Vento in the memo line. OR 

▪ Use School Pay to donate- Use Emergency Support fund in School Pay to donate to students 

experiencing homelessness.  

• Learn More About McKinney-Vento in PSD: Contact Whitney Reid, PSD’s Homeless Education Program 

Specialist, at 970-490-3242, or via email at wreid@psdschools.org.  

https://www.psdschools.org/programs-services/federal-programs/homeless-students
https://hhweek.org/
mailto:wreid@psdschools.org
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https://www.homewardalliance.org/hwa/family-resource-fairs/
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https://www.homewardalliance.org/hwa/family-resource-fairs/
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National School Psychology Week 

Let’s Get in GEAR: National School Psychology Week 2021 

 

Here at Lesher, we want our kids to reach their potential and develop 

skills to thrive in school and in life. This year, National School 

Psychology Week is November 8-12, the theme of which is “Let’s Get 

in GEAR”. We grow together, we engage critical systems, and we 

advocate and rise together. Our hope is to highlight how getting in 

GEAR can help lead us to positive growth. Just as we continue to grow 

and develop as people and with our skills, sometimes with support 

from others, we can develop resilience beyond stressful circumstances. 

 

Getting in GEAR together can help us set goals for growth, engage in 

action steps, advocate for needs, and raise our voices in discussions to create the connections necessary for students to 

develop critical academic and social-emotional skills. School psychologists can assist students and staff in seeing possibilities 

and developing positive change to thrive in school and life.  

 

How to Get in Gear at Home 

 

1. Encourage goal setting and mapping out a plan for achieving the goals. Talk with your children about steps they 

have taken, what worked and what didn’t, and what they might do next. Explain that learning and growing require 

trying new things and that success comes from small steps to a long-term goal. 

2. Help your children develop positive relationships with peers and adults, and model respectful, caring behaviors 

with others. 

3. Praise attempts, as well as success, and make sure that you focus on the effort or hard work put into the success. 

Emphasize the importance of deliberate practice and talent grows over time through skillful practice. 

4. Help your child work through setbacks, or lack of self-confidence, by helping to identify how they can overcome 

a setback. As a parent, you can help children see what the small steps are and how rising above obstacles is a part 

of succeeding. Help your child realize that setbacks are not permanent or all-encompassing.  

5. Seek out support systems available in the community to help your children learn new skills and thrive, such as 

tutoring or mentoring programs. Encourage your children to participate in community activities that may help 

them to develop positive behaviors. In particular, volunteer activities may encourage the development of positive 

behaviors. Consider participating in community events yourself as a role model. 

 

Thanks! 

Kelly Webb, Ed.S., NCSP 

Lesher School Psychologist 
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From the Health Office 

It’s beginning to look a lot like Cold and Flu season! Please see the PSD website for current illness protocols: 

https://www.psdschools.org/psd2020-21/psdprotocolsCOVID19- Scroll to the bottom of the page and look 

under the Return to Learn section for guidance and current PSD protocols. 
 

COVID symptoms do include congestion, runny nose, cough, headache, nausea, and sore throat. 
 

Thank you for working with us to keep our kiddos healthy and here for in-person learning! 
 

As noted in Dr. Dodd’s message, the CO Dept. of Public Health and Environment (CDPHE)* Mobile Bus Vaccine Clinic will be 

back at Lesher on Friday, 11/12, from 2-6 pm. Book an appointment here:  

https://www.mobilevax.us/northeast/11%2F12---ft-collins--mvu1- 
 

*Vaccine clinics are run by the Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment. PSD is not administering the vaccines or 

coordinating appointments. Free flu shots are also available at these clinics. 
 

CDPHE mobile clinics are open to members of the greater community, as well as our school community. Mobile clinics are parked 

outside so no one needs to enter the schools. Book an appointment at Lesher above, or find one in northeast Colorado here. 

Vikings Night Out - Great Success! 

Students and staff enjoyed a beautiful fall afternoon celebrating Falloween during our Lesher StuCo’s Vikings Night Out, held 

Friday, October 22, on the not yet Frozen Tundra of Viking Stadium.  There was dancing, games, pizza, and Kona Ice, who 

donated a percentage of sales back to Lesher.  Students, thank you for coming out to celebrate with your fellow Vikings!  Parents, 

thank you to all who volunteered as chaperones and/or clean-up crew! 

https://www.psdschools.org/psd2020-21/psdprotocolsCOVID19
https://www.mobilevax.us/northeast/11%2F12---ft-collins--mvu1-
https://www.mobilevax.us/northeast
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continued... 

Q1 Honor Roll 

As we slide into second quarter, we take a moment to congratulate our 6th, 7th and 8th grade students who achieved Honor Roll 

for 1st Quarter- well done, Lesher Learners!  Students, if you have not yet grabbed your Honor Roll sticker, please stop by the 

Counseling Office.  Congratulations! 
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Q1 Honor Roll, continued... 

continued... 
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Q1 Honor Roll, continued... 
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School of Choice Application Now Open for 2022-23 

Did your student come to Lesher as a School of Choice student?  If so, do they have a 5th grade sibling hoping to join them 

here on The Ship?  Then it’s time to submit your application for School of Choice for the 2022-23 school year!  Parents of 8th 

graders interested in attending a High School that is NOT your school of attendance should also submit Choice applications for 

your student’s preferred school(s).  The application, and more information, can be found by visiting  

https://www.psdschools.org/schools/school-options-choice. 

 

Some special circumstances dictate that current Lesher students also submit a Choice application to return to Lesher next year.  

Check out the below flyer for more information! 

https://www.psdschools.org/schools/school-options-choice
https://www.psdschools.org/schools/school-registration/school-boundaries
mailto:jpalin@psdschools.org
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Little Shop of Physics 

8th grade students recently had the opportunity to check out over 50 hands on science experiments with CSU’s Little 
Shop of Physics!  Thank you to our 8th Grade Science Team and CSU for partnering to make Physics fun! 
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¿Otra caja de conexiones? ¡Ay caramba! 

Sra. Thompson´s Spanish 1B class participated in a Breakout box activity. A Breakout box is like an escape room, but in the 

reverse – instead of trying to get out of a room, students attempted to get into a 2 boxes secured with 8 different types of 

combination locks.  The scenario was based upon a compare/contrast of Halloween and Día de Muertos. Jealous Jack 

(O’Lantern) captured La Catrina and students needed to collaborate and solve clues (written in Spanish) to save la calavera 

icónica.  

MathCounts Comes Back to Lesher 

MathCounts is a math competition club.  We practice math problem solving each week at our meetings, and then in February 

and March compete against other schools.  Students who seem to enjoy MathCounts the most are those who like learning math 

and who would like some extra challenge in math, however MathCounts is open to any Lesher student.  We meet on Thursdays 

from 3:00-4:00 in Room 25, Ms. Lang's room.  Check out flyers posted in all Math teachers rooms for more information. 

 

Check out the attached document for a list of ALL Lesher sponsored clubs and activities this year. 

continued... 
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continued... 

MathCounts Comes Back to Lesher, conintued... 

mailto:areyes@psdschools.org
mailto:bmayer@psdschools.org
mailto:rspear@psdschools.org
mailto:epeitz@psdschools.org
mailto:lynnj@psdschools.org
mailto:sfreemye@psdschools.org
mailto:gwarchola@psdschools.org
mailto:asutton@psdschools.org
mailto:jjennings@psdschools.org
mailto:kaitlynj@psdschools.org
mailto:dbuttice@psdschools.org
mailto:rspear@psdschools.org
mailto:cboyce@psdschools.org
mailto:lobluda@psdschools.org
mailto:jswann@psdschools.org
mailto:apearse@psdschools.org
mailto:khammann@psdschools.org
mailto:lobluda@psdschools.org
mailto:chessmatesfc.com/school/lesher
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MathCounts Comes Back to Lesher, conintued... 
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mailto:annew@psdschools.org
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mailto:jswann@psdschools.org
mailto:kkerr@psdschools.org
mailto:kweissman@psdschools.org
https://www.psdathletics.org/
mailto:wmorrow@psdschools.org
mailto:kdowning@psdschools.org
http://www.fcgov.com/recreation
mailto:msimpson@psdschools.org
mailto:kwebb@psdschools.org
mailto:chessmatesfc.com/school/lesher
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Employment Opportunities at Lesher 

Do you love seeing what our students are doing at school?  Do you want to be a part of the Lesher Family in a different role 

than parent/guardian?  Lesher currently has the following 4 vacancies to fill. If you know someone interested, please 

encourage him/her to apply at https://psdschools.tedk12.com/hire/index.aspx. 

Job Title Posting Date Type Location  

Child Nutrition Team Member - Lesher Middle 

School 

11/02/2021 Child Nutrition Lesher MS Apply 

Health Technician - Lesher Middle School 11/01/2021 Classified Lesher MS Apply 

Custodian Head Large Middle School - Lesher 10/29/2021 Facilities/Maintenance/Custodial Custodial Services Apply 

In-Building Floating Support - Lesher Middle 
School 

10/28/2021 Classified Lesher MS Apply 

Student Laptop Usage at Home 

Hi! My name is Becky Knips and I am our Educational Technology 
Coordinator at Lesher.  I was our computer science teacher for the past 14 
years and am excited to help integrate technology throughout our classrooms 
this year!  
 
Laptop distribution and an overview of expectations happened at the 
beginning of the school year.  Students may need a few reminders of what 
they can and can’t do on their school-issued laptop while they are at 
home.  To help them remember, here are a few examples: 
 
Yes - you can...  

• Check your grades, PSD email, or work on homework 

• Use Microsoft Teams to chat with a classmate about an 
assignment 

• Play an educational game that a teacher has specifically assigned 
 
No - you can’t... 

• Use Microsoft Teams/Google Hangouts/email to have personal 
conversations or chats with friends 

• Play games (Roblox, Minecraft, or other online games) 

• Watch random videos on YouTube (unless a teacher assigns it) 
 
We emphasize that school-issued laptops are to be used as a tool to learn.  If 
you are wondering if what your child is doing is school-related, ask them to 
show you where it’s assigned or follow up with an email or phone call to that teacher.  Google Classroom and 
StudentVUE/ParentVUE are great places to check what is assigned.  Bringing a fully charged laptop every day is an 
expectation and will help your child utilize their laptop as a tool to learn. 
 
The school-issued laptop is not to be used as a tool to solve boredom. It is very tempting to access movies, games, and chat 
at the click of a button.  Having your child use the laptop in a visible location can help minimize those distractions.  
 
Our laptops are an invaluable tool in the classroom but can also be a source of frustration for parents, students, and teachers.  If 
you have any questions about your child’s laptop usage, please reach out to me at 970-472-3840 or rknips@psdschools.org. 

https://psdschools.tedk12.com/hire/index.aspx
https://psdschools.tedk12.com/hire/ViewJob.aspx?JobID=3800
https://psdschools.tedk12.com/hire/ViewJob.aspx?JobID=3800
https://psdschools.tedk12.com/hire/ViewJob.aspx?JobID=3800
https://psdschools.tedk12.com/hire/ViewJob.aspx?JobID=4089
https://psdschools.tedk12.com/hire/ViewJob.aspx?JobID=4089
https://psdschools.tedk12.com/hire/ViewJob.aspx?JobID=4083
https://psdschools.tedk12.com/hire/ViewJob.aspx?JobID=4083
https://psdschools.tedk12.com/hire/ViewJob.aspx?JobID=4081
https://psdschools.tedk12.com/hire/ViewJob.aspx?JobID=4081
https://psdschools.tedk12.com/hire/ViewJob.aspx?JobID=4081
https://les.psdschools.org/directory
https://classroom.google.com/
https://pvue.psdschools.org/PXP2_Login.aspx
mailto:rknips@psdschools.org
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https://tinyurl.com/PSDParentNight
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Morning Fresh Cash for Caps 

If you are a Morning Fresh Dairy customer, please bring in your rinsed milk, juice, cream, or other caps to Mr. 

Mayer.  Lesher Middle School earns money for every cap that is returned.  If you are interested in Morning Fresh Dairy, 

every new household sign up raises $25 for Lesher.  Click here or ask Mr. Mayer (bmayer@psdschools.org) for more 

information.   

continued... 

Why You’re Awesome! Planner Powerball and Trash Powerball 

Date Planner Power Ball Trash Power Ball Why You’re Awesome 

10/14/2021 6th- Lorelei Schwaderlapp- $10 Alex Jamison 
 
Ian Tiley 

    Summer Williams Theodore Gregory 

    Madison Pavon Pete Dunn 

    Sasha Herrera Butnor Isabella Bain 

    Zinnia Poor Emily Hernandez-Vasquez 

    Jacob Shtulman Delaney Haws 

10/22/2021 6th – Sandi Salmeron Marquez - $10 Chloe Sacks 
 
Gillian Klein 

  7th – Zander Burington - $20 Lucas Tulanowski 
 
Nathaniel Webber 

    Henry Long Jillian Tiley 

    Adrian Gonzalez Raegan Swanson 

    Josh Richen Lakin Oropeza 

     Lucien Petri-Beshore 

10/29/2021 6th – Quinton Kemp -$10 Dylan Weiss Oscar Michelle Fastabend 

  7th – Ramiro Diaz-Patricio -$10 Haley Schneider Ky’Rei Kincaid 

    Ella Mahon Rowan Ridley 

https://www.morningfreshdairy.com/
mailto:bmayer@psdschools.org
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Why You’re Awesome! Planner Powerball and Trash Powerball, continued... 

Parent Drop Off and Pick Up 

Parent drivers, please use the parent drop off and pick up area along Ellis St. on the east side of our building. We have a crossing 

guard at the Ellis St. drop off/pick up and you may also use the church parking lot to drop off/pick up, or exit. Please PULL 

FORWARD, yield to the buses, obey traffic signs and speed limits, DO NOT block crosswalks or driveways, make U-turns, or 

leave a vehicle unattended in a handicapped space. Our 4 buses drop off and pick up on Stover St. (West) and Lake St. (North) and 

we prefer to keep parent traffic away from the buses as much as possible. 
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